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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #14-0459   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: April 1, 2014 
 
TITLE: Broward County Notice of Conflict Resolution Proceedings with the City of 

Fort Lauderdale – Broward Addiction Recovery Center (BARC)  
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission appoint one of its members to participate 
in the conflict resolution process initiated by Broward County regarding the siting of the 
Broward Addiction Recovery Center (BARC). 
  
Background 
The City of Fort Lauderdale is in receipt of notice from Broward County regarding the 
initiation of conflict resolution proceedings, in accordance with Chapter 164, Florida 
Statutes, regarding the siting of the Broward Addiction Recovery Center at 355 SW 28th 
Street, Fort Lauderdale. 
 
In accordance with Section 164.1053, Florida Statutes, a conflict assessment meeting 
shall occur within 30 days of receipt of the certified letter (March 20, 2014).  While not 
required, it is the recommendation of the City Manager that the City Commission 
appoint one of its members to participate in the conflict resolution process. 
  
 Resource Impact 
 There is no fiscal impact to the City. 
  
 
Strategic Connections: 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included within 
the Neighborhood Enhancement Cylinder of Excellence, specifying advancing: 

 Goal 5: Be a community of strong, beautiful, and healthy neighborhoods.  

 Objective 2: Enhance the beauty, aesthetics, and environmental quality of 

neighborhoods. 
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This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are 
Community. 
 
Attachments:   
Exhibit 1: Broward County’s Notice of Conflict Resolution Proceedings with the City of 
Fort Lauderdale date March 17, 2014. 
 

 
Prepared by:  Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
  
Department Director:   Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 


